
UPDATE ON REQUIRED REPAIR DAMAGE FROM HURRICANE IRMA 
 

It has been almost a full 12 months since Hurricane Irma blew into Naples spreading 

damage everywhere including Windjammer Village.   Irma arrived on September 10, 

2017. 

The BOD addressed various options to encourage Shareholders to repair their property 

and help maintain property values.  Ultimately the following motion was approved at the 

January 25, 2018 Board of Directors (BOD) meeting. 

“On or before the one year anniversary date of a major Catastrophe (i.e., hurricane, 

flood, etc.) the shareholder/homeowner of a unit shall submit a letter of intent to the                     

Paint and Home Committee regarding plans for restoration or repairs of the unit along 

with applicable requirements of Collier County.  The intent to include;                   

restoration of the unit without any changes in the “appurtenances” of the unit nor 

substantially alter its outward appearance.  The shareholder/owner shall have                      

all restoration completed within two years of the date of the catastrophe.  In the event 

the committee is not satisfied the letter shall be referred to the Board of Directors.” 

Many properties have been repaired and currently several are under construction.  But 

there is still a lot of properties that need work done.   Attached is the form to submit to 

Paint & Home Improvement.   This form is also available on the Windjammer website 

“windjammervillage.org”    

If you have not completed needed construction on your property or have not submitted 

the letter of intent to the BOD, please submit your letter of intent to “Windjammer 

Village, 220 Oceans Blvd, Naples, FL  34104” by the September 10, 2018 deadline. 

These are some of the documents that may be submitted supporting your efforts to 

meet the September 10th date:  letter of commitment from contractor, copy of dated 

contract to perform repairs, copy of Building Permit from Collier County or other 

communication supporting your efforts to repair your property.  If none of the latter are 

submitted by the September 10, 2018 deadline, Shareholders may be fined. 

Questions may be addressed to:  Earl Steman ph: 239-298-3968 

 

 

 

 

 

 


